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Updated Disaster Relief Guidance for Servicers   
 

 

MGIC remains committed to supporting Servicers as they provide disaster relief to borrowers impacted by 

hurricanes. 
 
We are expanding our Servicing guidelines issued in Servicing News #03-2017 to include all borrowers and properties 
impacted by the hurricanes occurring in the U.S. and its territories on or after Aug. 25, 2017 and throughout the 2017 
hurricane season. 
 

  

 

 
Questions?  

 

Contact your MGIC Servicing Relationship Manager, mgic.com/contact, or contact customer service at 
customer_service@mgic.com or 1-800-424-6442 

https://www.mgic.com/-/media/MGIC/PDFs/Servicing_News_03-2017.pdf?la=en
https://www.mgic.com/contact/index.html

